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                    HRCD Consulting LLC 
                PO Box 2999 

                       Stuart, FL 34995       
                772-215-8521 

 
March 15th, 2023 

         

ENGINEERING INSPECTION LETTER 
 
 
Project Location: 1786 SE SR100, Lake City, FL DB22-323-NC                   
 
Subject: Inspection of Structural Concrete Footers 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 

On March 7th, 2023, visual inspections along with review of photographic evidence were 

conducted by our office on the existing residence located at the project above.  

 

On sheet 2 of the Engineered Drawings for the building above, PT Wood Posts were 

specified to be installed into 24” Diameter x 60” Deep Concrete of 3000 psi or better. 

 

Review of installed conditions and in-progress construction photos were used to 

determine that the footers meet the plans specifications & the 2020 Florida Building 

Codes. We hereby deem these footers as adequate and request that the Building 

Department accept this letter of inspection for the project above. 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter of inspection. 
 

 

 

___________________________      3-15-2023___  

Adam L. Hart, P.E. 

License # 63079 

PO Box 2999, Stuart, FL 34995 

772-215-8521 
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